
1 | P a g e  
 

 Contact: Gloria Allred 
Phone: 323-653-6530 

Email: gallred@amglaw.com 
 

 

Attorney Gloria Allred statement regarding the dismissal of the criminal case 

against Alec Baldwin 

 

This dismissal of the criminal case against Alec Baldwin is in no way, shape, 

or form an exoneration of him. The Court’s decision is not a decision based on the 

merits of the criminal case against him.  It does not change the fact that Alec 

Baldwin killed Halyna Hutchins on the set of “Rust.” It does not change the fact 

that he fired a loaded gun while pointing it at a human being.  

 

We are very grateful for the work that law enforcement and the 

prosecutors have done.  We know that they worked hard to seek justice for 

Halyna Hutchins.  We respectfully disagree with the Court’s characterization and 

conclusion about them.   

 

We regret that the judge did not exercise any of the other options available 

to her, which would have allowed the criminal prosecution to proceed.   

 

The dismissal of the criminal case, despite the strength of the evidence of 

what Alec Baldwin did, only strengthens our resolve to pursue justice in the civil 

case that we have filed against him in New Mexico, and which is currently 

pending.   
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While the judge’s decision to dismiss will be a devastating blow to Halyna’s 

family in Ukraine who mourn her death every day, we will continue to champion 

the truth that Alec Baldwin is responsible for Halyna’s death.  

 

We are dedicated to holding Alec Baldwin and the entire “Rust” production 

accountable in our civil lawsuit, which is not affected by the decision of the judge 

in this criminal case.  Our case is important because we believe that everyone, 

even celebrities like Alec Baldwin and producers, should follow accepted safety 

protocols so that all crew members have a safe workplace.   

 

Actors do not have any special right to ignore gun safety guidelines. We all 

have a duty to each other to make sure that our workplaces are safe.   

 

 

 

Statement of Attorney Gloria Allred of Allred Maroko and Goldberg, and co-

counsel, Attorneys John Carpenter and Carlos Hernandez of Carpenter Zuckerman 

 

Representing the mother of Halyna Hutchins, Olga Solovey; the father of Halyna, 

Anatolii Androsovych; and the sister of Halyna, Svetlana Zemko  

 

We also represent Mamie Mitchell, the Script Supervisor on “Rust” 
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